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NOTE FROM THE PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL REQUESTING THAT THE
TOPIC “SECOND MEETING OF GOVERNMENT CYBERSECURITY PRACTITIONERS”
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PERMANENT MISSION OF BRAZIL TO THE OAS
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Washington, D.C., August 15, 2005

No. 012

Excellency:

[image: image2.wmf]PERMANENT COUNCIL


I have the honor to address Your Excellency in reference to the Second Meeting of Government Cybersecurity Practitioners, to be held in São Paulo from September 14 to 16, 2005.

As you know, resolution AG/RES. 2004 (XXXIV-O/04) requested the Permanent Council to continue to facilitate coordination efforts to implement the Comprehensive Inter-American Cybersecurity Strategy, adopted by the same resolution.  As concerns the Strategy, the Inter-American Committee against Terrorism (CICTE), at its fifth regular session, held in Port-of-Spain from February 16 to 18, 2005, agreed to convene the Second Meeting of Government Cybersecurity Practitioners, so as to follow up on the establishment of an inter-American watch and warning network to rapidly disseminate cybersecurity information to respond to and recover from crises, incidents, and threats to computer security.


In this connection, I would be very grateful if you arranged to have this topic placed on the order of business of a future meeting of the Permanent Council, at which time I would like to make a brief presentation on the meeting in Brazil.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
Osmar Chohfi

Ambassador

Permanent Representative to the OAS

His Excellency

Ambassador Roberto Alvarez

Chair of the Permanent Council
Permanent Representative of the Dominican Republic to the OAS

Washington, D.C.
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